
Dear ALRC, 

I disagree with the proposed law reform changes regarding the Religious Educational Institutions and 

Anti-Discrimination Laws. 

• The reforms will undermine the ability for religious educational institutions to continue. 

• The undermining of religious educational institutions reduces choice and diversity within our 

society for students to choose to learn in an environment that is supportive and promotive 

of chosen religious beliefs. 

Sincerely, 

Mr M Yew 


